
Wednesday, 3/15/2022 
Spring <Pictures }lre Coming! 

Cowen Studios will be at your school on the date above to take Spring Pictures. Only those who 
wish to particip�te will be photographed. �or the best results, have your chi1d wear solid colored 

clothing, without logos or distracting imagery on it.. 

' The day of the shoot, your child will come home with a half sheet that contains a QR code and our 

website. Please register once you receive this information so that when the pictures ar� 

posted, you will be notified directly by email. If the paper is misplaced, email us at 

orders@cowenstudios.com so that we can give you any information you're missing. We would, 
love to help you out! 

These pictures make great memories for your child and gifts for your family. We appreciate Calvary 

Baptist Academy for continuing to allow our business to create these me----
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